
 

 

 
 
Ref. No. DGC/N/217/2025                                                                                               Date: 29/06/2025 

 

 

 

 NOTICE  

It is hereby notified that Dr. Tagari Das, Assistant Professor, Department 

of Bengali of our College, will take class under online mode on 

30/06/2025 at 7.30 pm in collaboration with Dwijendralal College 

(MOU partner of Nadia District). The students of Bengali Department 

(2nd semester) are informed to participate in this class on 30/06/2025 at 

7.30 pm positively.  

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                   Dr.Alak Kumar Das 

          Principal 
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1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. HOD of Bengali Department 
3. Office Copy 
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